
 
 

Delhi Electricity Regulatory Commission 
Viniyamak Bhawan, ‘C’ Block, Shivalik, Malviya Nagar, New Delhi – 110017 

 

 
F.17(174)/Engg./DERC/18-19/6190/2899     04.03.2020 

 
To 
 

The Secretary, 

New Delhi Municipal Council, 

Palika Kendra, Sansad Marg, 

New Delhi-110001. 

 

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Tata Power Delhi Distribution Ltd., 

33 KV Grid Sub-station, Hudson Lane,  

Kingsway Camp, Delhi – 110 009. 

The Chief Executive Officer, 

M/s BSES Rajdhani Power Ltd., 

BSES Bhawan, Nehru Place, 

New Delhi – 110019. 

The Chief Executive Officer,  

M/s BSES Yamuna Power Ltd., 

Shakti Kiran Building, Karkardooma, 

New Delhi – 110 092. 

 

Subject: - Advisory for release of electricity connection to charging stations 

for electric vehicles. 
Sir, 
 

 This has reference to release of electricity connection to the charging stations 

for electric vehicles.  It was noticed that the charging stations are also installed in 

the basement of the commercial complexes for charging of vehicles besides storage 

of large number of batteries for battery swapping.   

 

2. The distribution licensee is, therefore, advised to take necessary safety 

precautions for release of electricity connection.  The distribution licensee may also 

advise the owner/ occupier of charging stations during the field inspection for release 

of electricity connection, to take proper safety precautions so as to avoid any 

untoward incidents of fire in these installations.   

  
3. This issues with the approval of the Commission. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Sd/- 

(U. K. Tyagi) 
Executive Director (Engg.) 


